
	

	

As	we	missed	out	on	all	of	the	usual	fundraising	shenanigans	at	Spring	Conference	this	year,	it	seems	like	
a	great	opportunity	to	leverage	Giving	Tuesday	and	relieve	you	of	the	money	you	would	have	spent	on	
raffle	tickets,	sundries,	basket	prep,	rooms	and	travel	expenses	–	not	to	mention	the	registration	fee.	

All	proceeds	will	be	added	to	a	single	pot	and	we	will	distribute	the	funds	like	so:	

70%	Virginia	Wagner	Award	

10%	Live	Your	Dream	Award	

10%	Club	Giving	

10%	President’s	Appeal	

	

Send	your	check	to	Treasurer	Audrey	using	Giving	Tuesday	in	the	memo	line.	Or	you	can	send	your	
contribution	via	PayPal	(including	credit/debit	card)	at	www.paypal.com	with	our	receiving	email	
address	of	mwrtreas@gmail.com.	You	can	also	search	for	us	in	the	PayPal	app	by	typing	in	@SIMWR.			

Sure,	you	won’t	win	a	prize	this	year,	but	your	contribution	is	needed	more	than	ever	as	we	navigate	
through	these	interesting	times.	Thank	you!	

	

		
Audrey	Jarvey		
N74W13737	Appleton	Avenue	#	116		
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